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Comments: As a Colorado resident that spends a lot of time in these backcountry areas (on human powered

adventures), I fully support the Rio Grande National Forest Winter Use Travel Management Plan in Colorado,

and the process to create an OSV use map and recreation opportunity spectrum (ROS) zones.  The ecosystem

and wildlife that these lands supports need to be protected from these noisy, destructive machines.  It is

important to limit OSV use to only be allowed in the specified motorized areas. I fully support the official

designation of these Rio Grande National Forest lands and limiting over-snow vehicle use.


